
August 12, 2020 

To Whomever It May Concern: 

I write this letter to give a big thank you to Craig Berube-Gray for his participation in our newly formed 

Sculpture Walk Wilton Manors.  Not only was Craig the inspiration for the program, based off the 

concept he has promoted of loaning, leasing and donating art, but Craig offered to us one of his iconic 

pieces, the “Slices of Heaven” sculpture which we placed on Wilton Drive here in Wilton Manors. 

The reception of the piece, even amidst this pandemic, has been overwhelmingly positive, and people 

just love it.  We are so happy to have this piece. 

We are awaiting a second piece from Craig entitled “Sweet Hearts” which will hopefully arrive by the 

end of August. 

Anyone who has an opportunity to feature one of Craig’s pieces should do so, you will be very happy, 

and besides, Craig Berube-Gray is such a very nice person and a pleasure to deal with throughout the 

process. 

Sincerely, 

Michael Sansevero 

Coordinater of Sculpture Walk Wilton Manors,Florida
954-300-4965

msansevero@wmeg.org


